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Dear Chairman Cutrona, Vice Chair Gross, Ranking Member Somani, and 

members of the Health Provider Services Committee, thank you for allowing me to 

provide support testimony for HB 73; the Dave and Angie Patient and Health 

Provider Protection Act. 

 

I support the right to improved patient access to off-label medication, and 

protection for health providers to prescribe and have free medical speech, 

and therefore ask you support HB 73. 

 

I ask you to support Ohioans need the ability to access any legal, FDA approved 

medication for any future pandemic, seasonal infection or other illness that may 

require a treatment that is not traditionally used for that purpose.  I ask that you 

support Ohio Advocates for Medical Freedom as I consider their guidance to have 

the best interests of Ohioans at heart and I review their voting guides. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jason Gaerke 

1881 Redmond Road 

Russia Ohio 45363 

937-423-4817 

gaerkej@gmail.com 


